
From: Amo, Gabe <Gabriel_F_Amo@who.eop.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/11/2013 5:58:18 PM
Subject: INVITATION: Presidential Task Force on Climate Preparedness

Attachments: 2013-07-11 Climate Task Force Letter_Governors.pdf
Climate Action Plan_June 2013.pdf

Greetings Christian,
 
On behalf of the White House Office of Intergovernmental Affairs, I’m writing to send the attached invitation for Gov. 
Haley to consider joining or offering a recommendation of a Governor to participate on the newly-established State, 
Local, and Tribal Leaders Task Force on Climate Preparedness. Also attached is a copy of the President’s Climate 
Action Plan for your reference.
 
As referenced in the attached letter, please note that our deadline for expressing interest or providing a nomination 
is Friday, July 26, 2013. Don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.
 
Best,
Gabe
 
--
Gabe Amo
Office of Intergovernmental Affairs
The White House
O: 202.456.4759
C: 202.503.5308
E: gamo@who.eop.gov

mailto:Amo,%20Gabe%20%3CGabriel_F_Amo@who.eop.gov%3E
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
mailto:gamo@who.eop.gov

